
 

5th December 2019 
 
Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers and Students 
It is hard to believe we are at the end of        
another school year! As this will be our last 
MASCOT for 2019 we would like to take this 
opportunity to thank our school whanau,      
volunteers and the wider Paeroa community 
for your ongoing help and support you have 
generously given to our staff and students this 
year. Farewell to our year 8 students and we 
wish you well as you leave Miller Ave School 
and venture into your college years. 

 

We wish everyone a safe and    

happy holiday season with  

their whanau and a very   

  Merry Christmas! 

From all of our staff 

 
 
 
 
REMINDER: Last day of school is next       
Thursday 12th December finishing at 
12.30pm.  Please ensure you have made      
arrangements for your child/ren to be          
collected from school at this time. 
SCHOOL PRIZEGIVING 
Everyone is welcome to come along to our 
Junior and Senior Prizegivings on Tuesday 10th 
December.  Junior prizegiving will start at 
1.30pm and Senior prizegiving will start at 
6.30pm in our school hall. 

SUBWAY LUNCH ORDERS—tomorrow (Friday) 
will be the last Subway for this year. 
 
LIBRARY & SCHOOL BOOKS 

The school library is now closed for the 
year.  Please return all school library books, 
journals or any school books to school asap. 

Coming Events 
DECEMBER (Hakihea) 

 
6th  Christmas Parade  
                    Gifting Stall 
10th  Junior Prizegiving— 
  1.30pm 
  Senior Prizegiving— 
  6.30pm 
12th  Last day of Term 4—
  12.30pm finish 
 

FEBRUARY (Huitānguru) 2020 
3rd  Term 1 Begins 
6th  Waitangi Day—Public Holiday 
7th  Teacher Only Day 

   

Meri Kirihimete—
Merry Christmas 

 Don’t forget to 
return any books 

that belong to 
school! 

2020 Enrolments 
 

We are accepting  
new enrolments for 2020 up until     
Thursday 12th December 2019. 

 
The office will also be open from January 

28th 2020 for new enrolments.   
 

If you require an enrolment pack or any 
further information please contact our 

school office on 07-862-8602. 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Laila—Room 8 
Mackenzie—Room 10 

Zacqlin—Room 7 
Addysn– Room 4 

 
 

Tiana—Room 10 
Mikayla—Room 4 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award– Room 9 

 
 
 
 

Fishing Line 
Please bring any unwanted fishing line into our school office.  Thank you 

 
Final Touch Draw Thursday 5th December 
Please note that Prizegiving will be held after each round in the clubrooms. 
4.30pm F3 MAS Midgets 1 vs PCS Tigers 
 
4.30pm F5 MAS Midgets 3 vs Paeroa Central Midgets 2 
5.00pm LATE GAME F6 MAS Midgets 4 vs Tirohia Te Mauri 
 
5.30pm  F1 MAS Senior 1 vs Paeroa Central 1 
5.30pm F5 MAS Senior 2 vs PCS Kiwis 

Room 8 Christmas Presentation 
 

What a fantastic performance Room 8 did on Tuesday in front of parents and 
grandparents.  They practiced their pepeha and songs so hard and did so well.   

 
A really big THANK YOU to all 

of our Touch coaches and        
managers who have helped with 

our touch teams this season. 



 
  
  

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

Public Notices 

Do you have a story about a child who has reached 
a goal, big or small, has a weird and wonderful   
collection, can do something remarkable or has an 
extraordinary cat? 
 I’m on the lookout for interesting stories to include 
in the fortnightly newspaper The Friday Edition 
(Owner/Editor Sharon Dean).  It is delivered to all 
households in Morrinsville and Te Aroha and is 
now branching into Thames, Paeroa and Ngatea. 
This great paper has a completely different focus 
than other publications. 
 Please message Meghan Hawkes, freelancer for 
The Friday Edition, with any ideas – local person/
event/anything -you would like to see featured  -
  email -meghawkes25@gmail.com 

 
Edventure Hamilton  

Holiday Programmes are back 2020 
 

The summer Edventure Hamilton is back and 
will be running two holiday programmes from 
our NEW venue—Berkley Normal Middle 
School—Hillcrest   
Edventure everyday  - arts, craft, fun and 
games for everyone. 
Edventure sports—drills, skills & modified 
games across several sporting codes. 
$45 /day, 5-13 yr olds, OSCAR available.  
Planned and run by teachers and local sports 
reps.  Book at www.edventure.co.nz 
Weekdays from January 13th-31st.  Also check 
our website for Edventure Summer Camps. 

mailto:-meghawkes25@gmail.com
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Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 

Rob Irwin 
We specialize in supplying and installing the  

following: 
 All types of flooring 

 Paint, plastering & wall paper 
 Window coverings 

 Kitchen and bathroom design & install 
 Indoor & Outdoor renovations 

 Project Management 
Phone: 022 171 0899 

Email: aceinteriors@outlook.co.nz 


